BAGONG PILIPINAS

MEMORANDUM

FORTO : All Officials and Employees
DENR Central Office

FROM : THE OIC Director
Human Resource Development Service

SUBJECT : VOLUNTARY FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE FOR MS. NIM
~ HYDEE M. EUSEBIO OF THE POLICY STUDIES DIVISION

DATE : May 08, 2024

AN

May we appeal for your voluntary financial assistance for MS. NIM HYDEE M.
- EUSEBIO of the Policy Studies Division, whose father is currently admitted to the hospital
and scheduled for leg amputation due to diabetes complication.

Your prayers and financial help will be most appreciated. Please send your contributions

directly to Ms. Eusebio’s GCash, with Account No. (0945) 499-0762 or through the
abovementioned office.

Thank you and God Bless.

VLR
MIRIAM M. MARCELO
/
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